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October 2018 
 

Dear Parents/Carers 
 

St John Rigby Harvest Collection  
This year (as part of Harvest Fast Day) we shall again be collecting foodstuffs on behalf of the Prebend Street Centre for 
the Homeless.  We appeal to your generosity and ask you to donate items of tinned food, tea, coffee, sugar etc and any 
items of festive food which will brighten the lives of these homeless people.  We shall make arrangements to take the 
food and deliver it to the Centre.  Please do not send perishable foodstuffs, as these cannot be stored.  
 

Your gifts can be sent to school until Thursday 18th October, when we will be celebrating our Harvest Assembly.  Your 
gifts will be on display in the school hall and used as the centrepiece of the assembly. 
 

Thank you for your continued support of our charitable causes.  It is your generosity which it makes it possible for us to 
enrich the lives of so many people less well off than ourselves. 
 

We look forward to receiving your gifts.  Thank you very much. 
 

Mary Ward   Mrs N Jackson 
Lay Chaplain   RE Lead 
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                   God’s will be done through work and play, as we follow Jesus day by day          @stjohnrig 
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